
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A delightful week at Paynesville Primary School this week.  Next week we begin our School Review. School reviews 

occur every 4 years and they form the strategic direction of a schools teaching and learning.  In completing the Pre 

Review Self Evaluation we have been able to reflect on our performance over the past years and to provide clarity and 

direction for our future work. 

Division Bowls Tournament 
Today our students competed 
in the Division Bowls 
Tournament in Bairnsdale.  I 
was very proud of all of our 
students today, they were 
outstanding representatives 
of our school.  We have been 
training hard and today we 
put all of our skills in to action.  
The final result was a tied 
second place, we were very 
close to going on to the 
regional competition and 
missed out on this by one end!  
Our sincere thanks to 
everyone from the Paynesville 
Bowls Club who helped us 
along the way, we couldn’t 
have done it without you! 
 
 
 

ISSUE 6 
MARCH 5th, 2021  

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 
                     9:00am to 3.30pm - Friday 

 

CALENDAR – The week ahead 
Receive our newsletter by email, please send your 
request to: paynesville.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

TERM 1 
Monday 8th March 

- Labour Day Holiday 
 

Term Dates 2021 

Term 1:    January 28th to April 1st   
Term 2:    April 19th to June 25th 
Term 3:   July 12th to September 17th 
Term 4:  October 4th to December 17th. 

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 
Monday 8th March – Labour Day 
Friday 2nd April – Good Friday 
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Division Golf Competition 

 
 

 

 

On Tuesday this week three of our students; Lachlan, 

Maddison and Charlotte, competed in the Division Golf 

Competition held at the Lakes Entrance Golf Club.  The 

students played a nine hole short course.   

Maddison gained second place and Charlotte gained 

third place in the girls competition.  Both girls will now 

compete in the regional competition.  In the boys 

competition, Lachlan scored less than 61, which allows 

him to compete in the regional finals as well.  The 

regional finals for Paynesville Primary School will be 

held at the Bairnsdale Golf Club on 19 May 2021 and 

we wish them all the best.   

 

 

Nagle College Open Night 

OPEN NIGHT: Wednesday 17 March, 4:00 to 7:00 pm 
The Nagle College Open Night is for the whole family – parents and children of any age, but 
especially those children in Years 5 and 6. The evening will provide prospective students and 
their parents the opportunity to tour Nagle College and learn about our comprehensive 
curriculum. Staff will be on hand to answer queries and all learning areas will be open.  
Brief Information Sessions will be scheduled during the evening.  

Register at https://www.nagle.vic.edu.au/enrolment/visit-us 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nagle.vic.edu.au%2Fenrolment%2Fvisit-us&data=04%7C01%7Ccarol.roberts%40education.vic.gov.au%7C304835dc9785429f526908d8dc8a9ade%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637501835743501695%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FzMaOCtVstuZZsx20jMrD8Syvz6btMgNYIlGhqgNQa4%3D&reserved=0


Division Swimming Carnival 
Our swimming team competed in the Division Swimming Carnival on Wednesday this week at the Bairnsdale 
Outdoor Pool.  All our students tried their best, competed to a high standard and can be very proud of the 
achievement of qualifying for this competition.  Congratulations to Anzak who gained a second place in the 
11 year old boys backstroke event.  Zak qualified for the Regional Swimming Carnival and will compete next 
Thursday in Sale.  Well done Zak, we will look forward to hearing how you go at next week’s competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Shed that John Built 
We all had a lovely surprise on Monday morning 
when we arrived at school this week.  John had been 
busy over the weekend and had erected our new 
sandpit shed.  The sandpit upgrade is now in its final 
stages with the shed doors and more sand being the 
final touches.  Our students enjoyed playing in the 
new shed and making it their cubby house.  A huge 
thank you again goes out to John for all his hard work 
on this project and to the Paynesville Community 
Bank for their generous donation. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Paynesville Netball Club 

The Paynesville Netball Club is recruiting players for the 

following teams: 

- Under 15’s team, players can be aged 12 years and 

older. 

- Under 17’s team 

- Adult teams B, C and D 

Training commences every Tuesday night from 6pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

Easter Hat Parade 

Our annual Easter Hat parade will be 
held on Monday March 29th, 2021.  
This will be our last assembly of the 
term.  We will keep an eye on the 
latest COVID guidelines, I am hoping 
that we will be able to hold our 
assembly outside on this day so that 
parents will be able to attend.  I will 
let you know nearer to the time. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

  TERM 1 2021 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

28 MARCH 1 2 3 4 5 6 

  Division Golf 
Tournament 

  Division Bowls 
Tournament 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

 LABOUR DAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

     

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

       

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

  Division Tennis 
Tournament 

    

28 29 30 31 APRIL 1 2 3 

 Easter Hat 
Parade 

  End of Term 1 Good Friday  

 

Paynesville PS Calendar TERM 1 

Please note any changes to the calendar have been highlighted in RED. 

 


